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Comments: | am completely dismayed that mining companies such as Australian based South32 are allowed to
pillage our National Forest. The destruction already done by the Hermosa Project in the Patagonias is
heartbreaking. It also undermines the economic future from tourism in one of the most scenic parts of our state.
The US Forest Service should be protecting this land - not selling out! Please do not continue to allow this to
happen.



